
 

 

 
 
 

August 29, 2023 
 
Families, 
 
I am writing with an update to the roof repairs we announced last May for A.J. Smeltzer Junior 

High.  

 

This project has started and is being scheduled for after hours and on weekends. Construction 

is expected to be completed in late November. 

 

Please be assured that learning will not be impacted.  

 
You can expect further updates over the next few months. If you have questions or concerns, 
please contact the HRCE Operations Services team at hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kavita Khanna 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
 

https://www.hrce.ca/sites/default/files/hrsb/Departments/BoardServices/Communications/message_to_community_a.j._smeltzer_junior_high_roofing_may_2023_-_final.pdf
mailto:hrceoperations@hrce.ca

